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Early Career Network Workshop

Thursday, October 17, 2024

7:30 AM – 8:30 AM IST
The IGCS Early Career Network Workshop provides early career
professionals with the opportunity to submit their abstracts
for oral abstract presentations. Abstract submission is open
to all early career professionals actively involved in the
Early Career Network and dedicated to the study of gynecologic
cancers.

The workshop is included IGCS 2024 registration and all IGCS
2024 delegates are welcome.

Important Abstract Details
April 30, 2024:        Abstract submissions closes.

By June 11, 2024:   Notifications of acceptance for oral
abstract presentations.

If accepted, authors will present their oral abstract during
the IGCS 2024 Early Career Workshop on October 17. Accepted
abstracts will be published in the International Journal of
Gynecological  Cancer  (IJGC).Early  Career  Network  Workshop
abstract submission is exclusively for Early Career Network
members. Abstracts intended for the main program of IGCS 2024
should  not  be  submitted  through  this  link.Explore  the
Interactive  Program

https://igcs2024.kenes.com/early-career-network-workshop/
https://cslide.ctimeetingtech.com/igcs24/attendee
https://cslide.ctimeetingtech.com/igcs24/attendee

